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A fond farewell to Wendy at Hengist Field Care Home

On Friday 15 July we said goodbye to Wendy at Hengist Field Care Home who has been on Reception at Nellsar for seven

years.

Wendy was presented with a card, gifts and flowers from all our staff and management, and thanked for all her hard work and

dedication.

Good luck Wendy – we all wish you well in your new job!
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Staff and residents gave Wendy a lovely send off

 

 

 


